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Important Dates  

to Remember: 
April 6 

CalWorks Easter Egg Hunt 

65th Annual Community Outlook Conference 9-11am 

April 7 

Scholarship applications due at 4:30pm 

April 12 

60% Date for Federal Financial Aid 

April 18 

7th Annual Job Fair 

April 21 

  Pirate’s Chest  

      April 24 

 Priority Summer Registration Begins 

         April 25th 

Basic Needs Food Bag Distribution 

April 29 

Summer Open Registration Begins 

April is Stress Awareness Month 

Palo Verde College recognizes April as Stress Awareness Month. Stress can be debilitating, 

and it can cause and/or aggravate health problems. And since stress is a normal part of  

human existence — nobody is immune to it — it’s important to arm ourselves with 

knowledge so that we recognize when stress rears its ugly head.  
 

How To Observe Stress Awareness Month  
• Learn about how stress affects your brain 

• Indulge in self care, no matter how big or small 

• Learn about how stress affects your health 

• Learn more about healthy ways to handle stress 

Palo Verde College 

 

The CalWORKs Easter event is  

reserved for all CalWORKs students 

and their families.  



All submissions are due on  

April 7th at 4:30pm 

April is Deaf  Awareness Month— 

Do you know what it means to be deaf-aware?  
“There are many resources for learning ASL online. As a beginning ASL student, it's not obvious which resources are reliable or 

not. In particular, there are many videos made by beginning signers (typically hearing ASL students) that in many cases do not 

model ASL as it is used by most Deaf people. Furthermore, many examples of "ASL" are heavily influenced by English and  

related sign systems / languages such as Signed Exact English and Pidgin Signed English. “ Check out this site of online  

resources for learning ASL and more on the paragraph above—https://asl.mit.edu/online-resources-asl 

 

One good example to check out @ASLwithRob  on Facebook, Twitter and YouTube for ASL with a certified deaf teacher who is deaf.  

Blythe’s 7th Annual Job Fair is being held on campus 

on April 18th! Be sure to attend, and bring a resume 

and dress as you would for a job interview. Hope to 

see you there! 



 

Thank you to those who attended the event, Starbucks for coffee & pastries, and a  

special thank you to local law enforcement who came to educate on their positions.  

It wouldn’t have came together without you all! 

Coffee with a 

Cop II 
Pictured: Katie Huff  

posing with local law en-

forcement who came to 

encourage students to 

pursue law  

enforcement as a career. 

Picture to the left is Cesar Chavez Day celebration by 

i3 and Ilona’s team making shirts with empowering 

symbols ironed onto T-shirts that were provided. 

 

Below: Pictures of the “Lunch N Paint” for the cele-

bration of Women’s History Month taught by Carrie 

Boice.  Both events held on March 29, 2023. 
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To students, faculty and staff: 

Thank you for your overwhelming kindness, generosity 

and support as I make this transition from working as 

a student worker in the ASG office to pursue my dream 

career as a preschool teacher for the CDC. And a  

special thanks to Staci Lee and Alice Dean for  

providing me with an amazing work opportunity. Let 

me serve as a reminder and inspiration to all: don’t let 

your personal obstacles prevent you from achieving your goals. I’m 

going to miss working alongside everyone on campus a lot. 

-Your ASG secretary, Katie Huff 

Farewell for Katie 

Associated Student Government Officers 

ASG meetings every Tuesday @ 11:00 am all students are welcome to attend!  

760.921.5519        staci.lee@paloverde.edu 


